Frilling, Tara

From: Daniel Conlon, AIA <dconlon@dconlonarchitects.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2015 8:28 PM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com
Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

As an Architect in business in the State of CT for 30 years, we have been through this once before, 25 years ago and it
was a DISASTER. Fortunately, taxing Architectural services and other Design professionals was finally overturned. As a
small firm, my increased administrative costs nearly put me out of business. Will we never learn??

Daniel Conlon, AIA <dconlon@dconlonarchitects.com>
4 Old Mill Rd., P.O. Box 418
Georgetown, CT




